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Market Music Makers 
Frank and Helene of The Two of Us are presenting a show at the Rio Grande Theater 
on February 1, 2018 where they are featuring talent from our Farmers and Crafts 
Market. There are still 3 15 minute spots available. Please contact Frank Lovato at 
575-805-8019 or email him at ​thetwoofusmusic@yahoo.com​ if you are interested in 
joining this event. 

  
  
New Board Officers 
The new FCMLC Board convened the evening of Wednesday January 3, 2018. New 
officers were elected and are: Brenda Mosley-Chairman, Karin Bradshaw- 
Vice-Chairman, Scott Rodgers- Secretary and Sharon Carrillo-Treasurer along with 
Catherine Carroll, Anthony Telles and Javier Amaro. 
  
Notice of Office Relocation 
If you have not yet heard, the CEC Building has been purchased by Zia Comics. Within 
the next two months the FCMLC office will need to relocate. We will keep you all 
updated as things progress. 
  
Marketing Committee 
The Marketing committee is looking for volunteers/ideas. Please email the market at 
fcmlcinc@gmail.com​ subject: Marketing, with your contact information or your ideas and 
suggestions. We would like to schedule a meeting so that all interested parties can 
gather and brainstorm. We want your ideas! 
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Upcoming Event 
The City of Las Cruces has announced that a celebration for our Bowl Champion 
Aggies will be held Saturday, January 20, 2018 at 12:00pm. The festivities will be on the 
Plaza de Las Cruces and will include members of the team, coaching staff, marching 
band, and other NMSU dignitaries. GO AGGIES! 
  
Upcoming Board Meeting 
Monday February 12, 2018 5:30pm-7:30pm Location TBA 
Please bring your own chair 


